
28/09/2020 

MS Judith Hurditch 
12 / 2A Campbell Pde ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
Judith.hurditch54@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1097 - 0 Campbell Parade MANLY VALE NSW 2093

I am concerned by the proposed changes to the sporting fields primarily because of parking 
concerns but also I feel the lights will impact my living accommodation. 

Sent: 28/09/2020 12:02:36 PM
Subject: Online Submission


